
Via email 
22/7/13 
 
Dear Mr Reinhard, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above documents.  The guidelines are consistent 
for Western Australian licensing requirements for radiographers.   
 
At present, the proposed guidelines would raise inconsistencies with regards to the supervision 
requirements for Radiation Therapists and Nuclear Medicine Technologists with provisional 
registration status that are supervised by a licensee holding general registration status with AHPRA.  
However, the Radiological Council is currently in the process of reviewing the supervision 
requirements of such persons and it is anticipated that (subject to formal  Council agreement at the 
August meeting) our licensing conditions will be brought into line with the proposed guideline in that 
the level of supervision will be subject to the discretion of the licensee. 
 
We would therefore support the release of the above documents in November 2013 as planned. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
J. Blanchard 
 


